
March 2021
Mrs. Colbert, Principal

Algonquin Early Learning Center’s Mission: 
Algonquin is committed to meeting the needs of our diverse student body by providing high quality, 

developmentally appropriate, and structured learning opportunities in order to lay the foundation to 
their success as lifelong learners.

Dear Families,
 
With the month of March brings the promise 
of spring, representing new growth, warmer 
temperatures, and longer hours of daylight. 
We look forward to continuing to serve you and 
your family through providing online instruction 
via Schoology, supplies delivered to homes, 
breakfast and lunch meals, and virtual family 
engagement events. Should you need additional 
services/resources, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to us. We are here to help! 

The Parent Educators have put together a few 
fun Family Engagement activities. Be sure to 
check them out by clicking here. 

Stay healthy and safe!
Mrs. Lori Colbert, Principal

Monday, March 1
*No School (Mid-Winter Break) 

Wednesday, March 10
        *Early Childhood Network (6:00 

PM)
Friday, March 12

*Early Dismissal (No PM 
Classes)

Monday, March 22
*School Board Meeting (7:00 
PM)

Thursday, March 25
*Quarter 3 Ends

Thursday, March 25
*Family Playgroup (11:00 AM)

                      

 

Click Here 
for English 

Parent 
Letter 

Click Here 
for Spanish 

Parent 
Letter 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1dHLGg3hiR1M0WeFPgheBiZ9o03jgUQiV?usp=sharing
https://5il.co/pswy
https://5il.co/pswy
https://5il.co/pswy
https://5il.co/pswy
https://5il.co/pswx
https://5il.co/pswx
https://5il.co/pswx
https://5il.co/pswx


Please stay in touch with us! 

Website: https://www.sd163.com/o/algonquin 

Twitter: @Algonquin163_

Facebook: District 163 - Algonquin Primary Center

We reached our 100th day of 
school recently! Our 
students participated in 
various engaging activities, 
including counting to 100 by 
tens, creating the number 
100 with cookies and other 
objects, and watching 
popcorn “dance.” 

Families: You are invited to take a brief survey 
through the Illinois State Board of Education 
to provide input about the conditions at 
Algonquin School and how to guide 
improvement. All families who complete the 
survey will be entered into a raffle to win a gift 
card. Please click on both links below for more 
information regarding the survey/link to the 
survey as well as how to enter the raffle. 

5Essentials Parent Letter

5Essentials Survey Selfie  

https://5il.co/plsi
https://5il.co/plsj

